
From: Adams, Marcia S.
To: Pappas, Carol S. <Pappas_CarolS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Royal, Don R. <Royal_DonR@scdps.state.sc.us>
Matthews, Eugene H. <Matthews_EugeneH@scdps.state.sc.us>
Bales, Tejal <Bales_TejalJ@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 2/15/2001 4:21:30 PM
Subject: Increased Cost Recovery Budget Authority

Carol,
Please increase the authority in DMV's cost recovery subfund by $4,400,000 due to increased revenue collections 
projected in FY 01. This increase is due to the adjusted fees for the sale of information effective 12/18/00. This adjustment 
needs to be made as quickly as possible, as DMV has almost used all of its cost recovery budget authority. This authority 
will be used as cash becomes available.

Let me know if you need any additional information. Please let me know when the additional authority is available.
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